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12th November 2020 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
In June 2019, The Department for Education (DfE) outlined what schools need to 

cover in PSHCE from spring 2021. In line with these new statutory requirements, 
we have revised and updated our policy for PSHCE. 

 
At Billingshurst, we believe that good PSHE education is a partnership between 

schools and parents and carers. Engaging with parents about the content of our 
PSHE programme – including relationships education – is therefore an important 
part of providing a high quality programme. Your opinions will help us to decide 

how and when to cover the content of the statutory guidance. 
 

The attached PowerPoint details the statutory requirement for PSHCE and the 
process of review for our policy. The Power Point and draft policy are available 
on the Relationship and Sex Education page in the curriculum section of our 

website. Please read the policy through and return any questions, via the school 
email office@billingshurstprimary.org.uk  by the 11th December. Please put RSE 

policy in the header of your email.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Jacquie Wattam 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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